



The Manitoba League of Persons with Disabilities
CONSULTATION ON THE PRIMARY HEALTH CARE EXPERIENCE OF PEOPLE WITH DISABILITIES

The Manitoba League of Persons with Disabilities is doing a research project to understand the experiences of people with disabilities have in receiving primary health care services – that is, health care from family doctors, general practitioners, or nurse practitioners.
We are conducting a consultation in your area and we would appreciate it if you could attend.  The consultation is open to men and women with disabilities or chronic health problems, and those who provide care to them.

There are 2 consultations in Winnipeg:
	Session 1
	Session 2

	Date: Wed., Sept. 5, 2012
	Date: Tues., Sept. 25, 2012 

	Time: 4 – 6 p.m.
	Time: 2:30 – 4:30 p.m.

	Place: 640 Main St.
	Place: 640 Main St.


ASL, Large Print and Attendant services will be available.  
Please register by phoning: 204-943-6099, or by emailing mlpdhealthproject@gmail.com.
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If you are unable to attend, we would appreciate it if you would fill out a survey.  We can send one out to you if you call us at the above number or send an email to � HYPERLINK "mailto:mlpdhealthproject@gmail.com" ��mlpdhealthproject@gmail.com�








The Manitoba League of Persons with Disabilities

105-500 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada R3C 3X1
Telephone: 204.943.6099 (Voice/TTY) Fax: 204.943.6654 

Toll Free: 888.330.1932 (Manitoba Only)


